
    
 

Get Your Questions Answered - Register 
Now for myCAvax VFA Office Hours!  

  

  
Dear Provider,   
  
Are you an existing provider with questions about the VFA program 
in myCAvax?   
You are invited to join CDPH for a 30-minute VFA Office Hours session on   
  
Tuesday, April 23, 2024, from 2:00 PM – 2:30 PM, PST on Zoom.   
  
This session will cover ordering updates and myCAvax functionalities. There will 
be an opportunity for Q&A with CDPH Subject Matter Experts.  
  
Register Now for the webinar using this Zoom registration link.  
 

• Enter registration information 
• Click “Register” button      

      
Once registered, you will receive a confirmation email that will include the 
webinar link and audio conference information. Make sure to save that 
information, as you will need it to join the webinar.  
  

Additional Note: You can view the VFA Office Hours Part 1 session on the VFA 
Resources page under "Webinars"  
  
If you have any questions, please email us at the 
ProviderCallCenter@cdph.ca.gov or call us at 833-502-1245 Monday – Friday 
8am-5pm.    
 

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Kq9Q7mo-QiOxo11XED9h4w#/registration
https://eziz.org/vfa-317/vfa-resources/
https://eziz.org/vfa-317/vfa-resources/
mailto:ProviderCallCenter@cdph.ca.gov


 

Thank you for participating in the Vaccines for Adults (VFA) program!  
   

 Thank you,     

  

    
California Department of Public Health | Immunization Branch    
Vaccines for Adults (VFA) Program    
Phone: 877-243-8832    

 Fax: 877-329-9832    
 Email: my317vaccines@cdph.ca.gov   
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